
 
 
 

Friends Of Abbey Fields Note 08/08/2009 
 
This letter was distributed to residents immediately 
adjacent to the proposed development.  Friends Of 
Abbey Fields believe this significant development is of 
wider interest and have decided to distribute it to all 
adjacent roads. 
 
For more information on how to object to the planning 
application please see our web site or contact Friends 
Of Abbey Fields via:- 
 
www.abbeyfields.org 



 

Friends Of Abbey Fields Note 08/08/2009 
 

IMPORTANT LOCAL INFORMATION 
 

Planning Application for the development of a football complex 
on Abbey Fields adjacent to Hind Heath Road 


